

HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 210 A STREET ROCK SPRINGS, WYOMING 82901 307-362-6077 April 7, 2014

Our appreciation goes out to Mark St. Marie and his tireless crew who worked our semi-annual Rummage Sale this weekend. This is a valuable service provided to the community that requires many volunteers. Thank You!

Thank you also to the children and families who participated in the All School Mass.

Congratulations to Savannah Baker for participating in the National Geography Bee at the state level. We are very proud of your effort!

DATES TO REMEMBER

Tuesday, April 8th Spring Pictures- Free Dress for all! Exact payment required at time of pictures.

7:00 p.m.-Home and School Meeting rescheduled from last week. Please attend.

Wednesday, April 9th- Reconciliation after Mass. Grades 2-5.

Friday, April 11th- Stations of the Cross at 2:15 p.m.

Monday, April 14th- Friday, April 18th- Spring Break

Monday, April 21st- School resumes.

The faculty and staff of Holy Spirit Catholic School wish you a Blessed Easter!